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School 

 

I cannot believe it’s nearly the summer holidays, how time flies. The staff, governors and children have 
worked extremely hard and they definitely all deserve a well-earned rest.  

I hope you all have a wonderful summer and come back in September ready for the new academic year, which 
begins on Wednesday 4th September. I know Mr. Chapman is very enthusiastic to work with you all and I wish 

everyone at school the very best. 
 

The children have had a busy week and are still working hard, even at the end of term.  
It would be lovely if you could all come and join us for our Leaver’s assembly. It’s a time where we get to wish 
our wonderful Year 6 the very best of luck in their next stage of their education. Our Year 6 pupils have been 

given a Leaver’s Hoodie and a Bible to remember us by. 
 

Thought for the day…..  Your life is your adventure and the adventure ahead of 

you is a journey to fulfil your own purpose and potential.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thought for the day….. Kindness is a gift everyone can afford to give. 

End of year disco – The disco will take place on Monday 22nd July from 1;15pm – 3:15pm. Children can come dressed in 

their party clothes and there will be a tuck shop for children to buy sweets, chocolate and drinks. If any Flexi school 

children would like to attend, they are more than welcome, please let me know by 19th July. 

Please note – There is no after school care on 22nd July. All children will need to be collected at 3:15pm 

School Dinners – Just a reminder that from September, school dinners will be cooked off site at St Cuthbert’s Halsall CE 
Primary. This means that you MUST order your child’s meals one week in advance as Mrs Winrow will need to give them 
the exact numbers for children requiring a meal on the Friday before. 
 
Breakfast & After School – Please ensure any outstanding fees are cleared before the end of term. 
 
 
 
 

PE will continue to be on a Friday so children can still come to school in their PE kits. 
Swimming will be on a Wednesday starting 18th September and Forest School on Tuesday commencing 26th November. 
After school clubs – these will be arranged at the beginning of the Autumn term 
 

Stars of the week – EVERYONE! We will all be having hot chocolate on Monday.        
Haskayne Standard Award – EVERYONE! I have seen a huge improvement in handwriting and presentation so well done to 
you all. 
Dojos – Everyone was able to come and select a prize for the dojos they have earned this term. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for Diary. 

22nd July – Leaver’s Assembly 9am. You are all welcome to join us 
22nd July – Disco 
22nd July - Finish for the summer holidays 
2nd & 3rd September – INSET days 
4th September – Children return to school 

 


